
 
 

  
 
 
 
DATE:  May 19, 2015   
 
TO:  Patricia Cheatham, Principal   
 
SUBJECT:  Vickery ES - IAQ - Water test - Playground   
 
Today 5/19 1:00 PM, I received a phone call from John Knowles asking about testing 
bad smelling water on the playground.  I contacted our Testing Company about a water 
test, and how soon one could get done.  I submitted a P.O. request this afternoon, for 
a water test tomorrow afternoon.  Should have the test results back by the end of the 
week.  If you have any questions, please contact me. 
Thanks, 
Paul 
 
Paul Siddall 
Maintenance Energy Auditor (IAQ)  
Facility Services 
Lewisville ISD 
469-446-8882 
  
 
  
  
 
  
  
 


